
Willow Crossing Pool & Amenities 

Neighborhood Meeting Notes 

Meeting Date: Monday May 18 at 7 PM 

 

1. Jeff Lang – Asked about the landscape screening that would be provided adjacent to the pool at 

the southwest corner of the pool deck, since his property is located diagonally across Pflumm 

Road on 147th Street. 

Response – Katie explained the proposed landscape plan and how the large canopy trees were 

used for screening the pool deck. It was also explained a 4-feet retaining wall was being utilized 

along the west edge of the pool deck, so the sight line of the deck would be through the canopy 

and not under the canopy.  Jeff Gifford further noted the development would being wanting so 

privacy for the pool deck also, and if need may add additional landscape screening if the 

proposed landscape plan is not sufficient.  

Jeff - Had no more question and seemed satisfied 

 

2. Darin Splittgerber – Asked about the hours of the pools, access, and about life-guards.  

Response – It was explained hours would be 9 AM to 9 or 10 PM, a key fob would be used to 

open gates, use would be for HOA members only, and it would not have life guard  or swim at 

your own risk.  

Darin – Had no more question and seemed satisfied 

 

 

 


